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  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 957
Hutton : 1015
Senset : 1048

Washington: 912

November
Wednesday 30: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory 
December
Thursday 1: Class 3 to Leighton Hall (AM)
Thursday 1: Parent's Evening 
Friday 2: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 13: KS1 Nativity  - 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 14: Dukes Theatre Pantomime Visit
Thursday 15: Christmas Dinner and NSPCC Jumper day
Friday 16: Carols, Parties and Most Improved celebration
January 2023
W/C 9: Learn to Ride bike lessons - KS1
Thurs 19: KS2 United Utilities Water Awareness day
Tues 31: Class 4 Manchester Arena Choir event
February
Wednesday 1: Artist Workshop - all classes
Friday 10: Our Class Museum day 
Friday 10: Half term begins
Monday 20: Back to School




Team PointsFriday 25th November 2022

Dates and Events
Class One
Writing: Rowan Taylor
Maths: Joshua Robinson
Learner: Clara Thompson

Class Two
Writing: Finley Robinson
Maths: Mia Postlethwaite
Learner: Edie Bowden

Class Three
Writing: Scarlett Gonter
Maths: Amelie Fairclough
Learner: Isaac Holmes

Class Four
Writing: Freddie Whittam
Maths: Layla Slater Chewen
Learner: Lily Roberts Procter

Well done SENSET

Children in Need  - £115
Wow! Thank you so much to everybody who sent in
some money for Children in Need. We dressed in spots
and had fun taking part in a Pudsey Treasure Hunt. We
raised £115 for this worthwhile charity. 

Play Leader Training
Our newly appointed Play Leaders have been working
with Mr Harris to develop their skills. They have set up
and led games to encourage the younger children to
play well together. 

Two weeks ago we were visited by SIAMS inspectors
on behalf of the CofE.  It was an inspection of
everything we do in school, not only RE and our
Worship assemblies. The driver for the inspection
was to see how our vision for the school develops
the children and allows them to explore a full and
purposeful education.
We were very pleased with the findings. The whole
report was sent home this week and is also on the
school website.   
The last sentence comments that the education
provided at Archbishop Hutton’s: lives out a vision
that is both life-enhancing and life-lasting. We would
like to thank everyone who took part on the day and
also all of our wider school community who make
our school what it is and ensure that statements such
as this can be made about our school. 

SIAMS Inspection

Friday 2nd Dec @ 2pm


